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                    2021 Annual Meeting for The Church of the Holy Innocents 
 
 
 
Total Pledges by year: 
 
2021      35 pledges for $64,840 
 
2020      26 pledges for $61,180 
 
2019      37 pledges for $88,720 
 
Total received from Amazon Smile in 2020 was $73.69.  This is our only fundraiser so 
please designate The Church of the Holy Innocents to receive the proceeds of your 
purchases through Amazon Smile. 
 
Last year the theme for the Stewardship Campaign was “Growing our faith through 
generosity and we put it into action to help people affected by the pandemic.  We 
worked with Lahaina Baptist Church and West Maui Food Distribution, with donations 
from HIPPO and a food drive in October.  We brought the joy of Christmas to a single 
father and his 3 kids.  Jacob delivered Christmas dinner, grocery gift cards, wrapped 
gifts, and cash donated by church members. 
 
The work is not finished. Many are still waiting for work or unemployment benefits.  The 
roof on the church has fallen.  Please help us to take care of God’s house and His 
people by bringing your fundraising skills, your grant writing skills, your technical skills, 
and most importantly your prayers. 
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
 
Donna Tarsitano.  
 
 

 


